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Prayer corner 

Dear Lord, 

You served others. 

Please help me to           

follow your example, 

so that my home, my 

school and  my                 

community may be 

filled with your love. 

 Amen.  

 

 

 

Whole School Mass            

Thank you to our School 

Council for leading our 

first school Mass this 

year. It was lovely for                    

us all to finally be                          

together again in church 

after such a long time.                      

If the children were a                

little bit nervous, they 

didn’t show it, their               

readings and prayers 

were said with such               

confidence to a packed 

church. Thank you, to all 

that attended mass and 

supported us.   

“Jesus leads us to 

go out from                 

ourselves more 

and more, to give              

ourselves and to 

serve others.” 

Pope             

Francis. 

This Week 

Please try to come along to our 

‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings this 

week. Our staff are looking forward 

to meeting you all. The meetings 

will give you a chance to see your 

child’s classroom and                               

meet the staff. 

Please see the dates and times                 

on page 2. 

Party Bags                                                        

Party bags/ invitations cannot be           

distributed to children by                                    

any member of staff.                                                                 

If a Parent/Carer would like to                    

celebrate their child’s birthday in 

class, it would be nice if a book 

was purchased that the birthday 

child could open in class and this 

would be their gift to the class for                         

everyone to enjoy.  

Our Lady of Sorrows Church                                                          

First Holy Communion Classes 

2021 –2022 

Parents/Carers of children in  

Years 3—Year 6 can register their 

child for this years classes by    

using the QR code on the posters 

in the school office, by the year 3 

classes and the school playground. 

Classes will be led by                                    

Mr & Mrs Carter.  

 

Secondary schools 

Take time to visit prospective 

schools with your child in the 

coming weeks. Collect & return 

all Catholic supplementary 

forms by their closing date to 

each school.                                      

The online form must be 

submitted by 31st October. 

   Year of  St. Joseph 



Meet the Teacher Meetings 

Monday 20th September                     

Year 5: 9am—9.45am              

Year 2:  2.45pm—3.30pm 

Tuesday 21st September                 

Nursery & Class F1                               

9am—9.45am                        

Year 3: 2.45—3.30pm                      

Wednesday 22nd September            

Year 4: 2.45—3.30pm  

Thursday 23rd September                  

Year 6:  2.45—3.30pm                     

Friday 24th September                    

Year 1: 9am—9.45am  

 

Nursery Aiseosa  Sao  

F1 Samantha  Habil  

R1 Benedict  Amar  

R2 Samantha  Qwidor  

 A1 Kimille  Elisha  

A2 Elizabeth  Thiago  

N1 Teniola  Divine  

N2 Josh  Riddeshan  

C1 Nayara-Lucia  Hassan  

C2 Emmanuel  Mercy  

I1 Sofia  Samin  

I2 Ann-Marie  Sophia  

S1 Stephen  Shadrach  

S2 Manuella  Adebola  

Nursery  Emily  

F1  Obosa  

R1  Monae  

R2  Trina  

A1  Rosalie  

A2  Fiyin  

N1  Alusine  

N2  Sapphire  

C1  Favour  

C2  Mirabella  

I1  Daniyal  

I2  Ahmed  

S1  Kianah   

S2  Alpha  

 

 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021   

Monday 6th June 2022 

3 more days tbc 

 

 

Half Term 2021 

Monday 25th—                                    

Friday 29th                                               

October  

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 1st                           

November  

'GSPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff, par-

ents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we 

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
30 50 80 

St. 

Claire  
40 80 120 

St. 

Mary 
40 120 160 

St.            

Joseph 
10 50 60 

St.                           

Mary 

Peckham Pantry 

The Peckham Pantry is a 

membership scheme shop 

located 2 minutes from our 

school. Membership is 

£4.50 per visit and for that 

you will be able to choose 

approx. £15 worth of food. 

The scheme is open to all 

local residents. 

Please refer to the                 

Peckham Pantry flyer 

which has been emailed to 

all parents/ carers.  

To apply for membership 

go to  

www.pecan.org.uk/                              

peckham-pantry 

 

 

Active Breakfast 

& After School 

Club 

The Breakfast & 

After School Club 

has now reopened 

in our annexe 

building. They are 

taking bookings. 

Please refer to the 

email and link to 

their website which 

was sent home to 

all families &           

carers last Friday. 

 


